
Story and photos courtesy Harbor, and the Stein
family

Harry William (Bill) Stein, 62, longtime Port
of Los Angeles Director of Administration,

passed away March 4 following a brief illness.
The Los Angeles Board of Harbor

Commissioners convened its March 5 meeting
in his memory, and a celebration of his life was
held March 13, at St. John Fisher Catholic
Church in Palos Verdes.

Bill began his career with the Harbor
Department in 1971 as a Junior Administrative
assistant in what is now the Port’s Human
Resources Division. He later became Personnel
Director and subsequently Director of Port
Administration. At various times during his lengthy
Port career, Bill supervised the Human Resources
Division, the Construction and Maintenance
Division, Management Services, the Port Pilots,
the Port Police, the Purchasing Division and Risk
Management. He retired in 2003.

Bill is fondly remembered as a mentor to
many Port employees. He was also an instructor
in international business and business manage-
ment at Los Angeles Harbor College, and
played an integral role in the development of the
International Trade Education Program acade-
mies at Banning High School.

Bill leaves behind his wife, Penny; his son,
Mark; his daughters, Gail and Marianne; and
his six-month-old granddaughter, Charlotte.

Bill Stein, Former Harbor Administrator
Port pays tribute to Bill Stein, retired Director of Administration, who recently passed away.

Bill and his wife, Penny. Bill and his family.

A photo of Bill during his Harbor days.

Bill Stein.
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